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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: office@stleothegreat.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak   905-655-3286  x 101

Youth Director: Dennis Wardle x 103

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 7:00 p.m.
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament – Friday 7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. (followed by 8:30 a.m. Mass)

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 4:30 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 3:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation
phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L

H O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West
1-866-386-4792

david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

SENIORS
DISCOUNT

42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director
Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

SPOT

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com

BALDWIN
STREET
BURGER

FARM FRESH - HANDMADE

53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Resurrection Cemetery

905-668-8912
Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery
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Shop
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St. Leo the Great CWL

All Are Welcome

Donna Shaddick, President
905-620-0724

Jackie McVeigh
905-493-4677

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

POWERS FOSTER HOMES

23 Kimberly Drive    -    905-425-8167

Loving Foster Care since 1987
BECOME A FOSTER PARENT

If you have a love for children, an extra bedroom and
prefer to work from home call Margaret Powers

FRANK REAL ESTATE BROKERAGE

Mary-Louise LaBarre
Sales Representative

Cel  905.718.6367
Bus  905.666.1333

1.866.273.1333
mlabarre@sympatico.ca

 416-300-8680
michael.mullin@kofc.org

Assistant General Agent
Michael Mullin, FIC

Life Insurance • Disability Insurance • Long-Term Care Insurance • RRSP/RIFF/TFSAs

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan      905 620 0351
Allen Frank           905 655 4212

31 Baldwin St. S.
905-655-8046

www.xpressionthesalon.ca

Medical Centre                       Pharmacy
"Your well-being is our goal"

Every Day Senior Discount. Free Delivery
Conveniently located beside Brooklin Medical Centre
905-655-4242   5959 Anderson St. at Winchester

QVN NAILS
Manicures, pedicures & Waxing

Specializing in Ingrown & Diabetic Nails
100B Lupin Dr. Whitby       Linh   416-882-9153

ASSOCIATESSSOCIATES I IN OPTOMETRYPTOMETRY

Dr. Pamela Schmitz
Dr. Linda Sujo

Dr. Pamela Andrews
Dr. Ketharini Sivasegaran

Brooklin Vision Care
6 Roebuck St.
289-240-5510

www.brooklinvision.ca
Whitby Vision Care
736 Dundas St. W.

905-666-4848
www.whitbyvision.ca

15% off with ad
31 Baldwin St.

905.655.6116
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Brooklin
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905.655.6200
www.brooklineyecare.ca

38 Baldwin St.  905-655-3100
CorradosRestaurant.com

53 Baldwin Street   905-655-5699

www.BrooklinPaint.com

Brooklin

Paint

16 Winchester Road East

Come in for our weekend specials

Kelly  Purcell
Broker of Record/Owner

Rhonda Lee Axhorn
Sales Representative

George Zois
Sales Representative

Office
905-655-1755

selectpropertyteam.ca

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com



 THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     229 - 1 ATTENTION!  NEW MASS TIME 

FOR SATURDAY 5:00 PM. MASS: 
BEGINNING SATURDAY NOV. 11 

MASS WILL BE AT 4:30 PM. 
AND EVERY SATURDAY  

 
 

HOLY HOUR RESTORED 
to A NEW TIME 

 

FRIDAY MORNINGS FROM 7:30 – 8:30 AM.  
FOLLOWED BY 8:30 AM. MASS 

 
 

FEAST OF ST. LEO THE GREAT 
Wednesday November 8 - Mass at 7:00 pm. 

followed by a Reception 
Our parish’s Feast Day of St. Leo the Great will be marked 
with Mass celebrated at 7:00 pm. with a reception to follow. 
Celebrating our parish’s namesake we ask his prayers and 
intercession upon all our families, members, ministries and 
life, entering into Word and Sacrament, the highest form of 
prayer in the Church, to give thanks to the Lord for St. Leo’s 
tremendous witness to us who are under his spiritual 
patronage – and what a great saint he is! 
Please mark your calendar and plan to attend the Mass and 
reception following. 
 

HAVING YOUR HOUSE BLESSED 
Hey, did you hear the one about 
the guy who didn’t pay his exorcist 
fee?  He was repossessed. 
All kidding aside, while many 
people have experienced the 
blessing of a new home it seems 
there are many Catholics who 
aren’t sure what this is really all 
about and why they would have it 

done.  There are plenty of good reasons to have your house 
blessed, whether it’s a brand new building or an older home 
that has had several previous owners. 
INVITING GOD 
We Catholics incorporate God into all aspects of our lives 
from beginning to end and as with all prayer, the blessing of 
a home is an opportunity to invite God to reign over your 
dwelling and to bless you and your family’s going and 
coming, rising and sleeping and all you will do in your home. 
A house blessing also sees the priest committing anything 
in the house or surrounding it or even under it, to the Lord 
and to make safe and holy the dwelling place of God’s holy 
people. 
 

Let’s face it – this is a spiritual world with spiritual realities.  
As a priest I can’t tell you the number of times I have been 
approached, often by non-Catholics, and asked if I believe 
in ghosts.  Immediately, I know what is coming next.  They 
will then relate how they have experienced strange 
phenomena in their house, perhaps certain noises, 

shadows, the sound of someone walking across the floor 
upstairs while the family is in the basement watching TV.  I 
always tell them that since the world we live in is spiritual 
there may be restless souls which haven’t been 
commended to God, bumping into the things, as it were, in 
this world.  I tell them that they should have their house 
blessed. 
 

Years ago when I was pastor of St. John Vianney parish in 
Barrie, one of my late father’s aunts, Marie, was living in 
Hillsdale, Ontario. She was in her eighties and was spry 
with a clear mind and enjoyed good health.  Her husband 
had died several years before and she bought a house next 
door to her son.  She was a woman of great faith, a regular 
Mass-goer and one who prayed the Rosary with dedication. 
 

One day her son drove all the way to Barrie to meet with me 
and he expressed his concern about his mother who had 
told him that she heard strange sounds in her house at night 
to the point where it sounded like someone was tearing the 
attic apart.  He had checked out the attic and found 
everything undisturbed.  A few days later she told him that 
an old man and woman appeared in her bedroom and as 
she lay in bed, the man approached her but then went to 
her dresser and moved her rosary from in front to behind a 
picture of her late husband.  She sat up in her bed, fed up 
with these intrusions and said to them, “This is my house.  
Kindly leave now!”  And with that, they disappeared through 
the wall though not without knocking on the wall three times 
as they did so.   
 

Apparently, according to aunt Marie, the disturbances 
continued after that as well.  So her son was really asking 
me what so many other people ask, and not only me but 
most priests from time to time: “Is this real?”  He was 
starting to think that perhaps his mother was imagining 
these things, especially when there was no proof that 
anything in the house had been disturbed except for his 
mother.  Again, I explained to him about the solution of me 
going to bless the house and commending any souls in the 
house to God.  He seemed relieved to know that there was 
something I could do as a priest. 
 

The following week, while both of my parents were up 
visiting me, I took them to my great aunt’s home.  My dad’s 
aunt told us what she had been experiencing and that while 
her faith wasn’t shaken in the least she was growing weary 
of the pesky intruders.  She made it sound like her 
complaint was that she had squirrels in the attic. I explained 
that I would bless the house but first we would enter into 
prayer asking that any wandering, homeless souls in the 
house be commended to God and then I would go 
throughout the house and property blessing it and us with 
Holy Water.  And this I did, followed by a lovely lunch 
prepared by Aunt Marie. 
 

A few weeks later I saw Aunt Marie with her son at Sunday 
Mass and afterward I spoke with them.  Aunt Marie said that 
she insisted her son drive her to Barrie to thank the Lord at 
Mass and express her appreciation to me that ever since I 
had blessed the house and commended the souls to God, 
the house was serenely quiet.  It turns out that the previous 
owners, a couple, had both died but there was no funeral for 
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them.  My sense is that they were somehow ‘trapped’ in this 
world and were simply bumping into things in the home they 
had lived in.  I did at my aunt’s house what we Catholics do 
at every Catholic Funeral Mass – commend the soul of the 
deceased to God’s mercy, forgiveness and to life with God 
forever.  It’s that important but increasingly being 
overlooked altogether in our time. 
 

When people buy a house they have no idea what the 
house is built on, who lived in the house before, what went 
on in that house, etc.  Asking God to bless the house is 
allowing God to sweep that house clean of anything that is 
not of God and praying that God’s blessing will be upon not 
only the house itself but on all those who will come and go 
and live in that house.  And more importantly we ask that 
God bless those who live in the home that they will no 
God’s peace and blessing as well as His protection on their 
lives.  Everything that is comes from God’s hands and we 
are mere stewards of them.  Yet God wants us to invite Him 
into our lives, our homes, our cars and every dimension of 
our living. 
 

HOUSE BLESSING 
Having your house blessed is as simple as calling the 
parish and making a request for me, Fr. Charles, to visit 
your home at an agreed upon time and I will be happy to 
bless your home.  It only takes a few minutes for a house 
blessing and it usually begins at the front door with the 
family members gathered together for prayer.  Then I ask to 
be led through the house where I bless each room and 
every door that leads to the garage or outside of the home.  
Sometimes I’m offered a coffee afterward, if there is time, 
which is ample payment for the blessing visit.  (And don’t 
worry that your house might look like a tornado went 
through the previous day.  I will simply add “God bless this 
mess” to my prayers of blessing.)  Motor vehicles can also 
be blessed and often I do this following a weekday or 
weekend Mass right in front of the church.  If you would like 
your car blessed it is still best to call the parish office first 
and the secretary, who knows my schedule, can offer you a 
time that will suit both my and your schedule. 
 
 

 

The  Sunday  11:00  am  mass 
choir  is  looking  for  new 
members  to  join  this  already 
wonderful  group.  All  ages  and 
vocal abilities are welcome.  

The only requirement  is that you need to  like singing. The 
choir sings at the 11:00 mass on Sundays and we rehearse 
on Thursday nights  from 7:30  ‐9:00 pm.  If you have been 
thinking  about  joining  the  choir,  then now  is  the  time  to 
give  it  a  try.  Also,  if  you  know  someone  who  may  be 
interested  in  joining, please encourage  them  to  try  it out 
too.   For more  information about joining this talented and 
fun  group,  please  see  Ted,  the  director,  after  the  11:00 
mass  or  come  out  to  the  church  on  Thursday  night  at 
7:30pm.  He can also be also reached by phone at 647‐302‐
6996. Thank you. 

 
Tue, Oct 31  8:30 a.m.   
Wed, Nov 1  7:00 p.m.  The Solemnity of All Saints 
Thur, Nov 2  8:30 a.m.  All Souls’ Day 

Victor Athaide + 
Fri, Nov 3  8:30 a.m.  All Souls in Purgatory 
Sat, Nov 4  5:00 p.m.   Valerie Moore +  
Sun, Nov 5  9:00 a.m.  Minda Figuracion + 
  11:00 a.m.  Deceased members of the 

Mammone Family 
 

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 
The Book of Remembrance is on the lectern in front of the statue 
of Mary for the month of November. Parishioners may write the 
names of their deceased relatives & friends in the book 

 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME ENDS (TIME CHANGE) 
Sunday, November 5th daylight saving time ends. Please 
remember to set your clocks ONE hour back. 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL IS LOOKING FOR 
VOLUNTEERS 

 

Ever wonder what St. Vincent de Paul is all about? The St. Leo the 
Great Conference of St. Vincent de Paul has been working to help 
the needy  for many years. They are a group of volunteers who 
gather  each  month  to  pray,  plan  their  charity  work  for  the 
upcoming  month  and  to  report  on  the  previous  month’s 
activities.  From  the  generous  donations  they  receive,  they  are 
able to assist numerous families year around. If you would like to 
get involved please call Peggy Primeau 905‐655‐9692. 
 

CATHOLIC MOMS GROUP 
Come join us for some faith and friendship! St. Leo the Great’s 
Catholic Moms Group is meeting every second Thursday of each 
month at 8 pm in Boardroom 1. Next meeting on Nov 9. 
All those called to Mothering are Welcome! To be added to our 
email list contact: annalisa@catholicmomsgroup.com 
Check out: www.catholicmomsgroup.com 
 
 

SPANISH MASS at ST. JOHN the EVANGELIST 
St. John the Evangelist, 903 Giffard Street Whitby  
CHRIST IS WAITING FOR YOU! Come and be a part of the Spanish 
Community.  Mass  every  Sunday  at  1:30  p.m.  beginning 
November 5, 2017. Celebrant: Fr. Francisco Fernandez Siles 
 

Senior Men’s High School Retreat 
The Office of Vocations is hosting a day retreat at Our Lady of the 
Airways  Parish,  Mississauga,  on  Saturday,  November  25  from 
8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. This retreat will provide time to pray, interact 
&  socialize with other  young Catholic men.  Seminarians deliver 
talks on practical  aspects of  faith. The day  includes Holy Mass, 
Adoration & Confession. Registration for the retreat is to be done 
online  at:  www.vocationstoronto.ca  (under  Programs).  For 
more information please call the Office of Vocations at: 416‐968‐
0997 or email: vocations@archtoronto.org.  
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starting to think that perhaps his mother was imagining 
these things, especially when there was no proof that 
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of the pesky intruders.  She made it sound like her 
complaint was that she had squirrels in the attic. I explained 
that I would bless the house but first we would enter into 
prayer asking that any wandering, homeless souls in the 
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fun  group,  please  see  Ted,  the  director,  after  the  11:00 
mass  or  come  out  to  the  church  on  Thursday  night  at 
7:30pm.  He can also be also reached by phone at 647‐302‐
6996. Thank you. 

 
Tue, Oct 31  8:30 a.m.   
Wed, Nov 1  7:00 p.m.  The Solemnity of All Saints 
Thur, Nov 2  8:30 a.m.  All Souls’ Day 

Victor Athaide + 
Fri, Nov 3  8:30 a.m.  All Souls in Purgatory 
Sat, Nov 4  5:00 p.m.   Valerie Moore +  
Sun, Nov 5  9:00 a.m.  Minda Figuracion + 
  11:00 a.m.  Deceased members of the 

Mammone Family 
 

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 
The Book of Remembrance is on the lectern in front of the statue 
of Mary for the month of November. Parishioners may write the 
names of their deceased relatives & friends in the book 

 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME ENDS (TIME CHANGE) 
Sunday, November 5th daylight saving time ends. Please 
remember to set your clocks ONE hour back. 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL IS LOOKING FOR 
VOLUNTEERS 

 

Ever wonder what St. Vincent de Paul is all about? The St. Leo the 
Great Conference of St. Vincent de Paul has been working to help 
the needy  for many years. They are a group of volunteers who 
gather  each  month  to  pray,  plan  their  charity  work  for  the 
upcoming  month  and  to  report  on  the  previous  month’s 
activities.  From  the  generous  donations  they  receive,  they  are 
able to assist numerous families year around. If you would like to 
get involved please call Peggy Primeau 905‐655‐9692. 
 

CATHOLIC MOMS GROUP 
Come join us for some faith and friendship! St. Leo the Great’s 
Catholic Moms Group is meeting every second Thursday of each 
month at 8 pm in Boardroom 1. Next meeting on Nov 9. 
All those called to Mothering are Welcome! To be added to our 
email list contact: annalisa@catholicmomsgroup.com 
Check out: www.catholicmomsgroup.com 
 
 

SPANISH MASS at ST. JOHN the EVANGELIST 
St. John the Evangelist, 903 Giffard Street Whitby  
CHRIST IS WAITING FOR YOU! Come and be a part of the Spanish 
Community.  Mass  every  Sunday  at  1:30  p.m.  beginning 
November 5, 2017. Celebrant: Fr. Francisco Fernandez Siles 
 

Senior Men’s High School Retreat 
The Office of Vocations is hosting a day retreat at Our Lady of the 
Airways  Parish,  Mississauga,  on  Saturday,  November  25  from 
8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. This retreat will provide time to pray, interact 
&  socialize with other  young Catholic men.  Seminarians deliver 
talks on practical  aspects of  faith. The day  includes Holy Mass, 
Adoration & Confession. Registration for the retreat is to be done 
online  at:  www.vocationstoronto.ca  (under  Programs).  For 
more information please call the Office of Vocations at: 416‐968‐
0997 or email: vocations@archtoronto.org.  
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: office@stleothegreat.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak   905-655-3286  x 101

Youth Director: Dennis Wardle x 103

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 7:00 p.m.
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament – Friday 7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m. (followed by 8:30 a.m. Mass)

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 4:30 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 3:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation
phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L

H O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West
1-866-386-4792

david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

SENIORS
DISCOUNT

42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director
Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

SPOT

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com

BALDWIN
STREET
BURGER

FARM FRESH - HANDMADE

53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Resurrection Cemetery

905-668-8912
Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

St. Leo the Great CWL

All Are Welcome

Donna Shaddick, President
905-620-0724

Jackie McVeigh
905-493-4677

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

POWERS FOSTER HOMES

23 Kimberly Drive    -    905-425-8167

Loving Foster Care since 1987
BECOME A FOSTER PARENT

If you have a love for children, an extra bedroom and
prefer to work from home call Margaret Powers

FRANK REAL ESTATE BROKERAGE

Mary-Louise LaBarre
Sales Representative

Cel  905.718.6367
Bus  905.666.1333

1.866.273.1333
mlabarre@sympatico.ca

 416-300-8680
michael.mullin@kofc.org

Assistant General Agent
Michael Mullin, FIC

Life Insurance • Disability Insurance • Long-Term Care Insurance • RRSP/RIFF/TFSAs

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan      905 620 0351
Allen Frank           905 655 4212

31 Baldwin St. S.
905-655-8046

www.xpressionthesalon.ca

Medical Centre                       Pharmacy
"Your well-being is our goal"

Every Day Senior Discount. Free Delivery
Conveniently located beside Brooklin Medical Centre
905-655-4242   5959 Anderson St. at Winchester

QVN NAILS
Manicures, pedicures & Waxing

Specializing in Ingrown & Diabetic Nails
100B Lupin Dr. Whitby       Linh   416-882-9153

ASSOCIATESSSOCIATES I IN OPTOMETRYPTOMETRY

Dr. Pamela Schmitz
Dr. Linda Sujo

Dr. Pamela Andrews
Dr. Ketharini Sivasegaran

Brooklin Vision Care
6 Roebuck St.
289-240-5510

www.brooklinvision.ca
Whitby Vision Care
736 Dundas St. W.

905-666-4848
www.whitbyvision.ca

15% off with ad
31 Baldwin St.

905.655.6116

SPOT

pression
the salon

Brooklin

Optometric

Centre

905.655.6200
www.brooklineyecare.ca

38 Baldwin St.  905-655-3100
CorradosRestaurant.com

53 Baldwin Street   905-655-5699

www.BrooklinPaint.com

Brooklin

Paint

16 Winchester Road East

Come in for our weekend specials

Kelly  Purcell
Broker of Record/Owner

Rhonda Lee Axhorn
Sales Representative

George Zois
Sales Representative

Office
905-655-1755

selectpropertyteam.ca

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com




